
  Engineering Department 
400 La Crosse Street 

La Crosse, WI  54601-3396 
(608)789-7505 

Fax (608)789-8184 
 

 
February 11, 2014 
 
 
RE:      PAMMEL CREEK DRAINAGE 
                   CHANNEL REPAIRS 

 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, WI 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following bids were received for the Pammel Creek Drainage Channel Repairs 
project: 
 
WAPASHA CONSTRUCTION COMPANY, INC. $249,500.00 
WINONA, MINNESOTA 
 
Fowler & Hammer, Inc.   $289,800.00 
La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Norcon Corporation   $341,708.00 
Schofield, Wisconsin 
 
The Engineer estimate for the Pammel Creek Drainage Channel Repairs  
project is $153,000.00. 

 
The City Engineer recommends awarding the bid to Wapasha Construction 
Company, Inc. in the amount of $249,500.00. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
      Randy Turtenwald 
      City Engineer 
RT:kn  


